

Washington Office

2005 Massachusetts Avanue, NW • Washington, DC 20036 • Tel.: (202) 986-9460 • Fax: (202) 986-9458 • E-mail: info@kasusa.org

January 28, 2004

Mr. Stanford Anderson
President Batuz Foundation USA
Head Department of Architecture: Room 7-337
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Mr. Anderson,

Thank you for your letter in which you kindly invite me to join the International Advisory Board of the Batuz Foundation and the Societe Imagainaire.

I gladly accept your invitation to serve on the board of the directors and to be a part of this distinguished group of people. As a participant over the years I have become a firm enthusiast of the foundations functions and can only be honored to be of such service.

It is with great respect to be officially involved and I look forward to meeting with you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Franz-Josef Reuter

-Director-